September Newsletter

Course

- Fred reported that he has to order chemicals for next year during October at a cost around \$33,000. Not cheap.
- Fred bought a new pack blower for \$570.
- Fred ordered another load of construction topdressing mix for the new tee boxes that we have built on #12 and #13. Also #17 gold.
- We did senior ladies tee boxes on some holes to make them more level
- Fred reported a fairway mower was down.
- Fred mentioned the blocks on #2 are tipping into the pond. We will address soon.

Financials

- Karen is still unable to attend our meetings but sent in the financials. We are a little ahead of last year which is good.
- With Eileen Scott's passing, we thought it appropriate to donate to her church and library in her name. She was a loyal friend and employee to us. We will also purchase a memorial sign for the pavilion.

Golf Tournaments

- Our club championship had a nice turnout and great competition again this year.
- The champs are as follows:
 - Ladies Seniors Pon McKenzie
 Ladies Amy Gallant
 - Juniors Tanner Adriance Men's Seniors Roger Marsiglio Men's Larry Moon
- Men's Invitational
 - Won by Sheldon Johnson and Shawn lanson
 - Great day and great fun. With flighting for most tournaments, it is fun to participate at all of the skill levels.

Future Projects

- We received some gas lease money. The government took their share. With the rest we have made some purchases as directed by our financial consultant.
- We have identified these items to be purchased as money allows. A leaf/grass blower, a Kabota tractor, finishing the sand traps (9 of them), 2 greens mowers, carpet and flooring in the clubhouse, heat/air conditioning unit for clubhouse, a Ventrak mower, carts, walkin cooler/freezer, stainless steel table in kitchen.
- We want to reserve some money for future needs.
- The sandtraps are being done now. Some of the equipment is ordered and prices are being negotiated on others.

That is all folks. Hope you get in the most golf you can as it is getting colder.